
LEGAL NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Coleman, Texas will receive sealed bids for the 
lease of approximately 10.64 acres of land more or less being known as the Adele Adams 
Property located adjacent to the City of Coleman Cemetery, for agriculture purposes as 
described in the specifications.  Specifications are available by contacting Karen Langley, 
City Secretary, 200 W. Liveoak St. Coleman, TX 76834. 

All sealed bids must be received in the office of the City Secretary no later than 
3:00 P.M. Monday, January 18, 2021 at 200 W. Liveoak, Coleman, Texas.  Any bids 
received after the specified time and date shall not be considered by the City Council.  
Sealed bids will be opened by a representative of the City Manager’s Office for 
Council’s consideration at a future City Council Meeting.

The City of Coleman reserves the right to accept the best value bid or reject any/and all 
bids in accordance with Section 252.043 (a), (b) and (f) of the Local Government Code. 
For additional information, please contact Karen Langley, City Secretary for the City of 
Coleman or by calling 325-625-4116.  

Karen Langley, TRMS 
City Secretary 
City of Coleman 


